
From:                                         Paul Secher 

Sent:                                           16 February 2016 09:50

To:                                               LDF

Subject:                                     Site Allocations DPD/SA45/Highgate Magistrates Court

Follow Up Flag:                      Follow up

Flag Status:                              Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have recently moved into the area [Church Road/Talbot Road, Highgate N6] and have just read a notice 

informing me about consultation in relation to SA45 Highgate Magistrates Court site.  The notice refers 

me to your site allocations document which I have now accessed online.  I note that consultation is open 

until early March.

However, I note that planning permission for the SA45 site has  been granted and that development has 

already begun.  I am therefore wondering what scope there may be for meaningful consultation with 

regard to the SA45 site?  Perhaps you could advise me – or give me the name and telephone number of 

someone I can telephone so that I have a better understanding of the consultation process.

With many thanks

Paul Secher

______________________________________________________________________
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